
Creating Awareness of 
Resources in Electronic Safety

Project CARES for You is committed to protecting children on the internet in the community of 
South Hampton Roads, Virginia by providing information on resources to parents, teachers, 

guardians, and all others charged with the care, welfare, and safety of children. 

This website provides 
reliable information 
gathered to assist in the 
protection of children from 
unsafe usage of electronic 
devices. It also gives 
guidance to parents in the 
detection and awareness 
of behaviors associated 
with one's mental health 
and how it contributes to 
the isolation of children 
and the potential abuse of 
electronic devices. The 
goal of PC4U is to spread 
awareness on this topic 
through blogs, Facebook 
posts, and the pamphlets 
on the website as internet 
safety is a growing 
problem around the world.
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